
Policy #9112 

NEW BOARD MEMBER ORIENTATION 

 School boards may enhance the orientation of new members by fully informing them of 

their duties and responsibilities through written materials, meetings and workshops. 

 

 Prior to the commencement of the new member’s term, a new member of the North 

Merrick Board of Education will be provided with materials such as the Board’s policy manual, 

administrative handbook, contractual agreements, and any other materials deemed necessary to 

facilitate a smooth transition. 

 

 The President of the Board of Education, as well as the Superintendent of Schools, will 

meet with new members to delineate the role and responsibilities of Board members, to review 

existing policies, rules and/or regulations that are pertinent as well as items currently under 

discussion. 
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